
Randolph, Edward F.
10/9/2013 5:51:23 PM
Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Re: Viodetaping SSHAC Workshop 

Great. Thanks.

Sent from a "smartphone" which helps us communicate but makes us illiterate. 
Edward Randolph

On Oct 9, 2013, at 5:43 PM, "Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel)" <EBJ 1 @pge.com> wrote:

Ed,

I spoke with Rochelle Becker with the Alliance for Nuclear Responsibility 
today. I told her that PG&E would videotape the SSHAC workshop scheduled 
for October 22-24 and that we would make the recording available to the 
general public on the SSHAC website. She was pleased and thanked me for the 
call.

Erik

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
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